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About the Program: 

 

The New Hampshire Colorectal Cancer Screening Program (NHCRCSP) 
is a CDC-funded program designed to increase colorectal cancer (CRC) 
screening quality and rates. The NHCRCSP has worked with New 
Hampshire health systems and Federally Qualified Health Centers for 
over ten years. 

 
Partnership Resources: 

 

NHCRCSP collaborates with partner clinics, offering support, 
resources and expertise, to implement evidence-based interventions 
that are proven to increase CRC screening quality and rates. 

 

Evidence-based interventions (EBIs) include: 
 

Patient reminders 
Provider reminders 
Provider Assessment and Feedback 
Reducing Structural Barriers 

 

Patient Navigation is an extremely helpful supporting intervention. 
 

Contact NHCRCSP: 
Phone: 603-653-3702 
Fax: 603-727-7798 
Email: NHCRCSP@hitchcock.org 

 

 
 

 

 
Patient Navigation is an extremely helpful intervention. 

 

 
Patient Navigation Program: 

 

NHCRCSP collaborates with partners to provide patient navigation to 
help patients complete the CRC screening process. 

 

 
Who is eligible for NHCRCSP navigation? 

 

A) Patients who would benefit from help to complete the 
colorectal cancer screening (CRC) process. 

 

B) Patients who need navigation and are underinsured or 
uninsured and need financial assistance for colonoscopy 
coverage after a positive stool test. 

 

 

 
We look forward to caring for your patients together! 
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